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JUNIOR EVENTS FOR NOVEMBER, 2024

If you have any questions or suggestions please contact the junior organiser
Margaret Bedford on 07733 353633,  shgcmkb@gmail.com

Every Sat. and Sun.       Junior Group Coaching   (until 1st December)
Fri. 1st Nov.           Night Golf  from 5.30pm
Sat. 2nd Nov.          Junior Cards for Handicap (9 holes) from about 1pm
Sun.3rd Nov.          Junior 9 hole Medal from about 1pm for juniors with official handicaps
Sun. 5th Nov.          Junior Cards for Handicap (9 holes) from about 1.30pm
Thurs.14th Nov.          Junior Presentation Evening from 6pm
Sat. 16th Nov.          Junior 9 hole Stableford from about 1pm for juniors with official handicaps

JUNIOR CAPTAIN’S DAY

NIGHT GOLF & SUPPER

On Thursday, 31st October, our Junior
Captain, Ben Hogg, held a very
successful Junior Captain’s Day. He
had 20 juniors playing and the weather
was kind! The competition was a 9 hole
Texas Scramble, but he also introduced
extra competitions for nearest the pin
and straightest drive and these were
divided by age categories. He gave lots
of brilliant prizes . The winners were
Matilda Harvey, Dylan Pollak, Johnny
May and Imogen James with a very
good 27 stableford points
Everyone enjoyed the squash and
crisps after the game.

JUNIORS VS. WOMEN

On, Tuesday, 29th October the juniors had a
friendly match against the women members.
The match was a 9 hole Greensomes
competition with
eight members
from each side
taking part.The
juniors who
played all
enjoyed the
game despite
the fact that the
women just won. The matches were all very
close and everyone seemed to have a good
time!
The Junior Captain, Ben Hogg  presented the
cup to the Women’s Captain, Andrea Gauld.

JUNIOR  VOLUNTEERS

On Monday, 22nd October a few of our juniors
who were on half term holiday joined an adult
members volunteer working group to carry out
some much needed work on the course, repairing
divots on the fairway. The feedback from the
course committee was very positive, so a very big
thank you to all those who took part.

JUNIOR  SUCCESS!

Congratulations to one of our juniors, Ben
Magowan, who came
second in the Middlesex
Under 16
Championship held at
Enfield on 28th October
and to Oscar Money
who won a prize for
nearest the pin.


